P.O. Box 2033 * N. Babylon, NY 11703

Message from the President



Greetings to all our neighbors,

The BLCA Executive Board hope that your summer has been a healthy, enjoyable, and Blessed one for you and your family.

The Belmont Lake Civic Association will start it's 2016/17 year on September 27th at Brennan High

School, the meeting will start at 7:30pm.

The BLCA would like to welcome the family who just opened *Loves Variety Express* at the Belmont Plaza, a Stationary store, that has Lotteries, Cards and many other products.

The Belmont Lake Civic Association Executive Board has decided to reduce the printing of the monthly newsletter to every three months instead of monthly, this action is being taken because the Civic can no longer sustain the cost of monthly printings.

Emails will be sent to members of the Civic during the interim months.

Once we get more residents to become members, and if we can get local businesses to advertise in the newsletter the Civic will resume monthly printings of the newsletter.

The Executive Board continues to ask residents in this community to join their Civic, your membership carries a lot of weight when the Civic requests services for our community. For further information please contact me at (631) 671-7443 or email the Civic at *TheBLCA@optonline.net*.

Let Us Hear From You!



As Always, Yours In The Struggle

John Simpkins

John H. Simpkins Jr.

President
The Belmont Lake Civic Association

This community newsletter is published once a month.
The deadline for submissions is the 1st of each month.
Please note submitted materials will be included as space permits.
Mail or email information to:

Tuesday,
September 2016

@ 7:30 pm.

Peter J. Brennan HS
Conference Room

General Membership Meeting

Are You A Member Yet....?

	(Please	? Print)
	Name	
	Address	
Telephone Yrs. in Communi		rs. in Community
#	of Family Members	s (ages 18 or older)
1	2	3
Date	Email	
	·	e NB School District? would like to volunteer for:
	undraising	☐ Youth
□ F		
	ublic Informaion	Education
□ P	ublic Informaion Iuman Rights	EducationPublic Safety
□ P □ H		☐ Public Safety
□ P □ H □ P	Iuman Rights	☐ Public Safety ☐ Hospitality

Belmont Lake Civic Association

P.O. Box 2033 " North Babylon, NY 11703 631-987-4914

E-mail: the BLCA@optonline.net



Education

by Ruby Hudson

Welcome Back Students!

Welcome back all students to the new 2016-2017 school year. The Belmont Lake Civic

Association wishes you a successful, productive and safe school year.

Health | Immunizations

Parents/Guardians please pay close attention to the health booklet sent to you from the School District. It is of utmost importance that you read and follow all the guidelines set forth in this booklet. The New York State Public Health law mandates that schools shall not permit a child to be admitted without proof of all immunizations for students of Middle School. The State has also mandated an immunization for meningitis.

Tips on How to Help your Child Succeed

The district sent out a booklet on how to help your child succeed. This booklet includes many helpful tips on how parents can work directly with their child in order to achieve a successful academic school year.

The National Museum of African American History and Culture

On Sunday September 24, 2016 our nation will celebrate a milestone in the long struggle to recognize the impact that African Americans have had on shaping our country - the Grand Opening of the Smithsonian National Museum of African American History and Culture. If you are unable to attend this opening event, please as parents try to set aside a time to visit the museum in Washington, DC with your child/family. This will be a great learning experience especially now during all of the divisiveness.



BLCA on Facebook
Check Us Out and Like Us!

at: Belmont Lake Civic Association



September 25, 2016

National Voter Registration Day REGISTER TO VOTE @ the

3 - 5 pm.

Triangle